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 LITTLETON ROTARY 
WEEKLY BULLETIN June 27 , 2018 

Our speaker this week was Peter Frid, President of 
New Hampshire PBS (formerly “NH Public TV”) who 
told us of the broad role his organization plays in 
informing, educating and entertaining residents of 
New Hampshire and the surrounding states.  After  
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In Attendance:  
• Dick B 
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• Steven N. 

• Chrissy S. 

• Schuyler S. 
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• Sylvie W. 

 

 

 

 

THIS WEEK IN ROTARY…  

PETER FRID, JUNE 27, 2018  
 

 

 
 

This is the last of the weekly bulletins by Jill Kimball 
and recently by Sylvie Weber.  If you have an interest 
in capturing and sharing club information with the 
members on a regular basis, please contact Nanci 
Carney.  
 

 Visit us on Facebook! 
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Wednesdays @ 12:15 Topic of the Town  
 

surviving the loss of $2.7 million 
in State funding in 2011, NH PBS 
has – thanks to the considerable 
financial support of donors and 
strategic partners - greatly 
expanded its programing and 
other services that are now 
delivered on-air, online, via  
 

 

Four smiling White Mountain 
Regional seniors are shown holding 
the Littleton Rotary scholarships 
presented to them by Kate and Kim.  
After awarding a total of thirty 
scholarships to area graduating 
seniors, our club continues to seek 
applications for our advanced 
education and training grants. 

mobile, in classrooms and in communities.  Mr. Frid expressed particular 
pride in shows on life in New Hampshire and neighboring states, including 
the long-running “Granite State Challenge” and “Windows To The Wild.”  He 
noted that Littleton will be featured this coming fall in their “Our Hometown” 
series. 
 
                          HAPPY NEW CLUB YEAR! 
        Littleton Rotary’s club year begins on July 1st. 
        Here are the officers and other members who  
        make up our new governing board: 
  
 

 

 

• Russ G. 

• Ruth H. 

• Kathy J. 

• John M. 

• Doug M. 

 

 

 

Nanci Carney      President 
Tonya St. Cyr      President Elect 
Chris Tyler           Past President 
Chad Stearns       Vice President 
Shannon McKee  Treasurer 
Dick Bielefield     Secretary 
  
 

Kim Doolan    Carmen Menard   Bob Muh     
          Chrissy Smith   Rusty Talbot 
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